
 

 

 

07.03.25 

Upcoming Dates:  

Monday 10th Mar- Friday 14th Mar- Science week-Change 
and Adapt.  
Wednesday 12th Mar- Swimming.  
Wednesday 19th Mar- Swimming. 
Thursday 20th Mar- KS2 Fun Run  
Monday 24th Mar- KS2 Music Orchestra Day at Oxford town 
hall for the KS2 Orchestra Children. Leaving school at 
12.30pm.  
Tuesday 25th Mar- Reception & Yr6 Children- Heights & 
Weights.  
Tuesday 25th Mar- Reception Children- Vision Screening. 
Wednesday 26th Mar- Swimming (last session). 

Thursday 27th March-Parents Conversations 
  3:10 - 6 pm. 
Tuesday 1st April- Parents Conversations 

3:10 - 6 pm 
Wednesday 2nd Apr- Little Gems Class Assembly. 
Friday 4th April- Last Day of Term.- School finishes at 
1.30pm. 
Monday 7th Apr- Friday 19th April- Half Term.  
Monday 21 Apr- Bank Holiday.  
Tuesday 22nd Apr- School Starts 8.30am.  
 

 
Dear Parents,  
The daffodils have started to bloom, the sun is shining 
the school is full of children and adults in World Book 
Day costumes - it must be Spring! Everyone loves the 
sunshine, and this has helped playtimes to be even 
more joyous than usual. As usual the learning 
opportunities across the school have been challenging, 
fun and engaging. The highlight for me this week was 
seeing Jade class learn about the different stages of a 
river through drawing detailed diagrams on the school 
playground with chalk - another memorable experience. 

  
 
Parent Conversations 
As you will see form the dates above Parent 
Conversations will take place on Thursday 27th March 
and  Tuesday 1st April. Appointments will be available 
to book very soon.  
 
Little Gems Class Assembly 
Little Gems Class Assembly is on Wednesday 2nd April 
at 9:30. We hope as many parents as possible from 
Little Gems will be able to attend and celebrate what 
your children have been learning this term. It will also 
give us the opportunity to say our farewells to Ms 
Klepac. 
 
Best wishes, 
Charlie Pitt 
 
World Book Day  

 

 

Our Vision:   Our children become the rocks upon which a better world can be built. We explore the values 

of perseverance, compassion and courage to open up horizons of hope and aspiration.  

www.wootton-school.co.uk  

 

http://www.wootton-school.co.uk/


 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
The School Shield  
 

 
 

Little Gems – Beth for representing the school so 

brilliantly on our trip to Oxfordshire Museum. 

Fantastic Beth 😊 

 

Opal – Livia for great work in Phonics this week. Well 

done Livia 😊 
 

Jade – Elion for being a fantastic role model in class. 

Well done Elion 😊 

 

Moonstone – Nathan - an excellent fact file about 

Antarctica. Great Work Nathan 😊 
 
 
 
This weeks Maths Master  
 

 

Little Gems- Henry for using shapes and blocks to 

make a wonderful steering car.   

 

Opal – Robyn for retaining maths knowledge and 

doing well in the maths assessments. 

 
Jade – Amelia for her fantastic Timetables.  
 
Moonstone – Isla for incredible resilience and 

improvement in her maths SATs practice. 
 
 
Well done to all our wonderful mathematicians this week  

 
 
This Week’s ask me about?? 

 

Little Gems –  "world book day" 

 

Opal –- "world book day" 
 
Jade – "world book day" 

 

Moonstone –  "world book day" 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Attendance This Week 

 
Little Gems – 95.54% 
 
Opal –- 95.00% 
 
Jade – 91.37% 
 
Moonstone – 90.43% 
 
Moonstone Children 

Please remember to bring in an old sweatshirt, which 
you don't mind being cut up, to make into a hat and 
mitten in our DT lessons. 

Year 5 Children 

We are pleased to let you know that Y5 will have forest 
school this term on Thursdays from 9.30-12.15. Please 
can they come to school in warm, old clothes, which 
you don't mind them getting muddy. They will also need 
a change of shoes such as wellies or walking boots. 
They will also need their school uniform with them, to 
get changed into after the session. This will give them 
something warm and dry, for the afternoon, encase it 
rains.  

 

 
 
 

FOWS Update 

There’s a warmth in the air and we are ready to spring 
into action with some exciting events. 

Science Week 

W/C 10th March 

FOWS are delighted to be sponsoring Science Week. 
More details will follow, but we have the opportunity for 
a sneaky peak and Mrs Hicks and the staff have some 
fantastic activities planned and we’re so pleased to be 
able to provide resources to enhance the week for the 



 

children. Thank you for your ongoing support of our 
activities, because it makes things like this possible! 

Spring Disco 

BOOK YOUR TICKET NOW! – either by cash to Angela 
Goswell at morning drop-off or afternoon pick-up or via 
BACS to FOWS: 60-01-01 63431173. 

£2.50 per child. 

Please note that we will be going ticketless for this 
event, but all payments will be registered and Angela 
will confirm all BACS payments to you so you know 
they have been safely received. 

In order to put on the disco, we need a lot of volunteers 
– helping to monitor doors and corridors, running the 
snack shop and being the nominated First Aider for the 
event. Adults are welcome to stay (for free) but we will 
be asking you which role you’d like to fill. If there is a 
particular role you would like to help with please contact 
Claire Hastie or Angela Goswell or email us on 
friends.wootton.school@gmail.com 

 

Easter Teashop & Uniform Giveaway 

Friday 28th March @ 3pm in the School Hall 

We know that by Easter most children have started to 
outgrow their uniform. In these challenging economic 
times and thanks to the generosity of parents donating 
clothes, we will be offering pre-loved uniform for free. 
So please come along and grab a tasty Easter treat and 

grab a free uniform to see the children through the 
summer! 

If you are able to bake or donate some tasty treats 
please do let Claire or Angela know or drop us a line 
(friends.wootton.school@gmail.com) 

Volunteers 

Events can only happen with the help of volunteers. If 
you’d like to help on a one-off or ongoing basis please 
do drop us a line: friends.wootton.school@gmail.com. 
The more help we have the more we can do! 

 
School Bank Details  
Please see the Bank details below to make direct credit 
payments for your child/ren. School dinners, school 
trips, Before and after school club etc can all be paid 
this way.  
 
Bank- Lloyds TSB 
 
Account No- 19341368 
 
Sort code- 30.80.12 
 
Reference- ChildsNameLunch Or ChildsNameCare or 
ChildsNameTrip. 
Separate Payments should be set up for each child 
and service i.e. Lunch, Care or Trip.  
 
 
Safeguarding information 
The Designated Safeguarding Leads are Mr Pitt, Miss 
Phillips and Mrs Shehan (Thursdays only). Should you 
have any concerns please do contact us. Here is more 
information about how to keep your children safe 
onlhttps://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/ 
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